Tech Meeting: 10/11/17

Continuing PD Opportunities: Keep putting out information for staff; Try to find some easily
digestible amount of information for other staff members; It can be websites, apps, complexities
of IC, etc. Write article for email, newsletter instead of teaching our peers,

Teach Trainings: There are scheduled Teach Trainings; Brandon chose those trainings this
summer; There are 2-4 people signed up for these CESA trainings; They are already paid for
with the grant money so we want to send people to it; the tech coaches DON’T have to go, but
maybe we can find someone else who we think would be appropriate to send. We need to help
ID who would fit into a particular training;

SLATE: District office is taking care of the arrangements, BUT staff needs to register ourselves
and choose our sessions ahead of time;

IC: It is here and we are learning A LOT. We went through the transition in an abbreviated way;
We couldn’t get as much translated as we would have liked: IC couldn’t help us as much as
wanted in the turn around; IC CAN come back; We are just scratching the surface of what we
can do; We are trying to figure out how to view ALL grades for a student;

Zach---Maybe we should create a list of things we need to learn and have an IC person to come
do some PD and answer all these questions; We have only been online with it for two months;
their support is also much better than Skyward;

ACCESS POINTS and Network: The network has been rebuilt; In the high school, if you notice
dim areas at a location or time of day-let Brandon know ASAP. They can’t improve it if we don’t
tell them; We aren’t done with the construction yet so it is okay to share what isn’t working; We
should notice an improved speed when we are working; Cameras are still being worked
on--there are 83 cameras on campus;

Technology in Learning Survey: Brandon and Paul will be completing this next week for DPI;
There will be another one next spring. We may need to update our tech plan in the coming
years;

IC: Parents: Paul sets them up directly and then emails them. The offices can do it too; Heather
and Sarah created a simple how to for the MS students; They will share that with the HS;

PD: If you don’t feel comfortable leading trainings--write an article that could go in the
newsletter, FB page, etc. Brandon is constantly looking for new information and could use help
with that part.

Help parents get connected on infinite campus- parent teacher conferences, help desk or have
a evening training



